From: Emily Koide

To: nansen@arcticwatch.ca
Subject: Screening Assessment Timeline for Canadian Arctic Holidays’ “Clyde River Land Use Permit” project proposal
Date: Friday, December 20, 2019 1:41:13 PM

Hello Nansen,
Thank you very much for the resubmission of your online application.

Due to the holiday season we will be starting the commenting period for your project screening in
the new year on January 6, 2020. The commenting period will be for ten days and therefore will not
affect our 45 day timeline for screening assessments.

Thank you very much and feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
Have a happy holiday,

Emily Koide

Technical Advisor |

Nunavut Impact Review Board
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